
Date : December, 21st, 2020. 

 

Dear Parents, 

Please note that the Christmas vacation will commence from Wednesday, 23rd December, 2020 to 

Sunday, 3rd January, 2021. 

Online classes will resume from Monday, 4th January, 2021 as usual. 

WISH YOU A MERRY CHRISTMAS AND A HAPPY NEW YEAR 2021 

 

Thanking you 

Principal 


